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Longtime Port Washington High School vocal music teacher William H. Ross died  at his Port
Washington home Tuesday, July 19, after a brief fight with cancer. He was 67.  

A memorial gathering will be held from 4 to 7 p.m. Friday, July 22, at Eernisse Funeral Home in
Port Washington.  

A worship service celebrating Mr. Ross’ life will be held at 10 a.m. Saturday, July 23, at
Immanuel Presbyterian Church, 100 N. Astor St., Milwaukee.  

In lieu of flowers, memorial contributions are suggested to the Bill and Lonie Ross Music
Scholarship in care of the Community Education Foundation of Port Washington Saukville.  

A complete obituary for Mr. Ross will appear in next week’s Ozaukee Press.
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